
 

 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106   http://mining.state.co.us 

John W. Hickenlooper, Governor  |  Mike King, Executive Director  |  Virginia  Brannon, Director 

 

  

 

 

 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

  

March 28, 2016 

 

Jodi Ricker 

ALL-RITE PAVING & REDI-MIX, INC. 

P.O. Box 165 

Canon City, CO  81215 

 

Re: North River Pit, Permit No. M-1999-005, Financial Warranty Increase, Revision No. SI-01 

 

Dear Ms. Ricker: 

 

On March 28, 2016, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) increased the required 

Financial Warranty for this permit to $431,039.00, in accordance with Rule 4.2.1 of the Rules and 

Regulations. This is an increase of $255,705.00.  

 

This increase reflects the Division’s efforts to ensure the Financial Warranty for this operation will 

fulfill the requirements of the approved reclamation plan. In accordance with section 34-32.5-117(4) of 

the Colorado Land Reclamation Act, adequate Financial Warranty must be submitted to the Division 

within 60 days of notification. This gives a due date of May 27, 2016. 

 

For questions regarding the completion, execution, and/or submittal of the Financial Warranty, please 

contact Barbara Coria by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8148, or by email at 

barbara.coria@state.co.us. 

 

If you need additional information, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by 

email at amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
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CC:  Barbara J. Coria, DRMS   

  Wally Erickson, DRMS 
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